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Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFP as published.   
 

1. Can you confirm that the only page count restrictions are the one-page allotment per Section 5? 
Our understanding is that in all other sections, there are no page count restrictions.  
Answer: Section 5.4 states page limits, but there are no other restrictions. Please note that 
proposals should be of a manageable size to ensure that an evaluation committee can have time to 
accurately score the received proposal. 
 

2. Are there any page size limitations (i.e., 11x17)?  
Answer: No size limitations are explicitly stated within the published RFP. The preference of the 
County is that over-sized pages are reserved for charts or exhibits and that the majority of the 
proposal (specifically section 5.4) is 8 ½ x 11 for the benefit of evaluator readability.  
 

3. For Task 4a: We would like to confirm that the correct date is December 2018.  
Answer: The correct date is January 2019. Please see addendum #1, issued November 29, 2018. 
 

4. For Task 6g: We would like to confirm that the correct date is 2019, not 2020.  
Answer: The correct date is December 2019. Please see addendum #1, issued November 29, 
2018. 

 
End of Clarifying Questions #1 

 


